
  

   

 

20 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Ipswich Grammar Rugby Touring Side 

We have an Australian rugby touring team visiting Bishop Wordsworth's School from Brisbane 
between 4 – 6 December.  Ipswich Grammar is based on the outskirts of Brisbane and competes 
within the GPS system which is the top tier within the private sector in Queensland.   

Bishop Wordsworth's School will be their first stopover on their European tour and hence I am 
writing for your help to host the 26 students during their time in Salisbury.  They will be arriving on 
Sunday 4 December at 3.00pm and will depart on Tuesday morning. 

The itinerary is as follows: 

Sunday 4 December 2016 

• 2.30pm meet sports hall foyer/meeting with parents 
• 3.00pm Hosts arrive and pick up billets 

Monday 5 December 2016 

• Normal school day 
• Billets will then go for a morning training session – day trip 
• 2.00pm - 1st XV & 2nd XV against Ipswich Grammar 
• 4.00pm - Post match meal in the dining hall 
• 6.00pm - billets depart school with hosts 

Tuesday 6 December 2016 

•   8.30am Billets to meet in Sports Hall foyer to depart 

If you are able to host one or more students during this time then please could you complete and 
return the following reply slip to me as soon as possible or email tpg@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Kind regards 

 

Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby 
tpg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 



  

   

 

 

Ipswich Grammar Rugby Touring Side – Please return to Mr Gilmour as soon as possible 

 

I would be able to accommodate __________ student(s) from Ipswich Grammar from Sunday 4  

December to the morning of Tuesday 6 December 2016.  

 

Name: _____________________________________  (please print)    

 

Parent/Guardian of: ___________________________    Tutor Group: _________________ 
    

Address: 

 

 

 

Telephone Number (Home): ________________________ 

Mobile: _______________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

 

Signature: _________________________________ 

  

 


